












September 30, 2008
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Ray Kassis N4LEM
1150 W. King St
Cocoa, FL 32922
Dear Ray,

We appreciate that you will be able to man the ARES Booth and make ARES badges at the Melbourne Hamfest and ARRL Florida State Convention.   I know that you will also chair the FRC meeting and we are glad to host that group each year.
Enclosed are two complimentary admission passes for you and an assistant.  The passes are stamped to allow you entrance during setup times.  We are updating the website almost daily as new information becomes available.  Go to our website www.pcars.org and click on the Hamfest link. If you have any questions, please contact me via email at hamfest2008@pcars.org.    You can call me directly at home at 321-956-2482 or on my cell phone at 321-223-2988.

Sincerely,

Jan A. Heise, K4QD, Chairman,
2008 Melbourne Hamfest and ARRL Florida State Convention
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